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Mission Zambia 2018

This past June a team from the United Kingdom traveled to Zambia to take part in some
wonderful ministry opportunities. From visiting orphanages and school, to a youth
conference and open-air crusades. The team was hard at work from the moment their
feet hit the ground.

Another team from the UK will be returning to Zambia in August 2019 for a Nationwide
Conference. There will also be an All-Afro Conference in Nairobi, Kenya in February
2019. If you are interested in learning more about these conferences or would like to join
a team, please contact our office at victorychurches@victoryint.org or by calling
403-286-8337.

What Can | Do? Pray For...

O Visit one of our Victory Children's = Drs. George & Hazel Hill that they
Homes! Contact our missions office for would receive protection, direction
information on upcoming trips. and inspiration as they lead this

O Sponsor a child, contact Lori Peters at movement. jp——
sponsorships@victorychildrenshomes. * Enough funds to be raised in order to
com meet our goal of feeding 20,000

Street Children, orphans and widows
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O Plan a trip to our Baja Missions base in
Ensenada, Mexico! Contact Tom &
Laurie at wepplersvcibaja@gmail.com

O Contact our office or visit our website
for more information on missions trips
and opportunities. Go to .
www.victoryint.org

O Give! There are many ways that you
can give to VCI Missions. From special
projects, sponsorship, or giving of your
time and talents. Contact us to get
involved!
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